
Letter to Community Leaders Regarding 

Corporate Acquisition 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Community Leader's Name] 

[Community Leader's Title] 

[Community Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Community Leader's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about an important development concerning [Acquiring Company 

Name] and our recent acquisition of [Acquired Company Name]. This strategic move is a 

significant step in our commitment to enhancing our operations and services within the 

community. 

At [Acquiring Company Name], we recognize the vital role that community leaders, like 

yourself, play in fostering sustainable growth and engagement. We aim to ensure that this 

acquisition continues to benefit our stakeholders and strengthens our community ties. 

We are committed to maintaining transparency throughout this process. In the coming weeks, we 

will be hosting a series of informational sessions to discuss what this acquisition means for both 

our company and the community. We would be honored if you could join us and provide your 

valuable insights. 

Your support and partnership are crucial as we move forward. We value the relationship we've 

built with you and your organization and look forward to continuing this collaboration in the 

future. 

Thank you for your attention and ongoing support. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Acquiring Company Name] 



[Contact Information] 


